
 
 

League of Women Voters of Wellesley | Board Meeting 

December 12, 2017 | 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.  Minutes of November 14, 2017  
 

2.  President’s Update – Anne Rippy Turtle 

• Legislative Envoy Program 

• Possible joint program with NRC featuring  
David Foster, Harvard Forest (see attached) 

 
3.  Treasurer/Membership Update – Jenny Zannetos  

 
4.  LWVW Website: members-only tab - Ann Rappaport 

 
5.  Program/Calendar Update - Ann-Mara Lanza & Irene Flint 

• Town Meeting Prep Sessions  

• Update on March 16 Brown Bag Lunch with elected officials 
 

6.  Voter Services Update - Erry Johnson 
 

7.  Town Government Update - Catherine Johnson 
 

8.  Adjournment 
 
  



 
 
 
From: Raina McManus [mailto:rmcmanus@wellesleyma.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 7:32 PM 

To: _Anne Rippy Turtle 

Cc: Lise Olney 
Subject: Programming Possibility 
  
Hi Anne,  
  
Lovely to speak with you today.  
  
As discussed, the Natural Resources Commission would indeed like to explore the possibility 

of co-hosting speaker David Foster of the Harvard Forest with the Wellesley League of 

Women Voters. We believe Wellesley residents would be especially interested in learning 

about the importance of preserving our urban forests in order to secure a sustainable 

future, which Dr. Foster's Wildlands and Woodlands project addresses.  
  
The League's long history of public policy positions supporting legislation to protect 

our natural resources goes hand in hand with the mission of the NRC - I think this makes us 

natural partners!  
  
I look forward to hearing your Board's thoughts after your December meeting.  
  
Best,  
  
Raina 
617-775-5796 
  
Raina C. McManus, Chair 
Wellesley Natural Resources Commission  
 

mailto:rmcmanus@wellesleyma.gov
http://harvardforest.fas.harvard.edu/david-r-foster
http://www.wildlandsandwoodlands.org/
tel:(617)%20775-5796

